
 

March 3rd, 2025   
 
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week One Competition Update 
 
Greetings, 
 
DNA attended the Northern Lights Regional at the DECC in Duluth, MN. Two competitions took place 
simultaneously, the Lake Superior Regional, and the Northern Lights Regional. Combined, 108 teams 
were attending, making it one of the biggest gatherings of FRC teams besides the Worlds Championship 
in Houston, Texas. 
 
DNA competed strong, being the first pick of the Fifth Alliance, and making it all of the way to the 
semifinals! Throughout the competition, they embodied the values of FIRST (the robotics organization), 
Gracious Professionalism, and Coopertition. The students on DNA went to the DECC early on 
Wednesday to help set up the event, as well as help the other teams loading in. Duluth is known for its 
constant construction and unfortunately, the DECC was going through some construction that limited the 
doors that were able to be loaded into. The students stayed until 9 pm to make sure every team was able to 
load in and get everything plugged in for the competition!  
 
If you'd like to come see DNA and other teams in the area practice when the ARC is at the Denfeld High 
School, we invite you to come visit the Denfeld Gym on March 15th! The field will be set up for the 
majority of the day so please come visit whenever you can! 
 
To keep up with our progress, make sure to check out our social media sites! Our second regional will be  
held in La Crosse Wisconsin, from March 20 to March 22, 2025. 
Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009 
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/ 
Instagram- @dna4009 
 
Thank you for your support this year! 

 

 

https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/

